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Group-based Cryptography Alexei Myasnikov 2008-11-04 Covering relations between
three different areas of mathematics and theoretical computer science, this book
explores how non-commutative (infinite) groups, which are typically studied in
combinatorial group theory, can be used in public key cryptography.
Financial Modeling Joachim Häcker 2017-12-11 This book provides a comprehensive
introduction to modern financial modeling using Excel, VBA, standards of financial
modeling and model review. It offers guidance on essential modeling concepts
around the four core financial activities in the modern financial industry today:
financial management; corporate finance; portfolio management and financial
derivatives. Written in a highly practical, market focused manner, it gives stepby-step guidance on modeling practical problems in a structured manner. Quick and
interactive learning is assured due to the structure as a training course which
includes applied examples that are easy to follow. All applied examples contained
in the book can be reproduced step by step with the help of the Excel files. The
content of this book serves as the foundation for the training course Certified
Financial Modeler. In an industry that is becoming increasingly complex, financial
modeling is a key skill for practitioners across all key sectors of finance and
banking, where complicated problems often need to be solved quickly and clearly.
This book will equip readers with the basic modeling skills required across the
industry today.
Who's who in Finance and Industry 2000-2001 1999
Heuristic and Optimization for Knowledge Discovery Abbass, Hussein A. 2001-07-01
With the large amount of data stored by many organizations, capitalists have
observed that this information is an intangible asset. Unfortunately, handling
large databases is a very complex process and traditional learning techniques are
expensive to use. Heuristic techniques provide much help in this arena, although
little is known about heuristic techniques. Heuristic and Optimization for
Knowledge Discovery addresses the foundation of this topic, as well as its
practical uses, and aims to fill in the gap that exists in current literature.
Resource-Constrained Project Scheduling Christian Artigues 2013-03-01 This title
presents a large variety of models and algorithmsdedicated to the resourceconstrained project scheduling problem(RCPSP), which aims at scheduling at minimal
duration a set ofactivities subject to precedence constraints and limited
resourceavailabilities. In the first part, the standard variant of RCPSP is
presented andanalyzed as a combinatorial optimization problem.
Constraintprogramming and integer linear programming formulations are
given.Relaxations based on these formulations and also on relatedscheduling
problems are presented. Exact methods and heuristics aresurveyed. Computational
experiments, aiming at providing anempirical insight on the difficulty of the
problem, areprovided. The second part of the book focuses on several other
variants ofthe RCPSP and on their solution methods. Each variant takes accountof
real-life characteristics which are not considered in thestandard version, such as
possible interruptions of activities,production and consumption of resources,
cost-based approaches anduncertainty considerations. The last part presents
industrial case studies where the RCPSPplays a central part. Applications are
presented in various domainssuch as assembly shop and rolling ingots production
scheduling,project management in information technology companies andinstruction
scheduling for VLIW processor architectures.
Corporate Bankruptcy Prediction Błażej Prusak 2020-06-16 Bankruptcy prediction is
one of the most important research areas in corporate finance. Bankruptcies are an
indispensable element of the functioning of the market economy, and at the same
time generate significant losses for stakeholders. Hence, this book was
established to collect the results of research on the latest trends in predicting
the bankruptcy of enterprises. It suggests models developed for different
countries using both traditional and more advanced methods. Problems connected
with predicting bankruptcy during periods of prosperity and recession, the
selection of appropriate explanatory variables, as well as the dynamization of
models are presented. The reliability of financial data and the validity of the
audit are also referenced. Thus, I hope that this book will inspire you to
undertake new research in the field of forecasting the risk of bankruptcy.
Recommender Systems Dietmar Jannach 2010-09-30 In this age of information
overload, people use a variety of strategies to make choices about what to buy,
how to spend their leisure time, and even whom to date. Recommender systems
automate some of these strategies with the goal of providing affordable, personal,
and high-quality recommendations. This book offers an overview of approaches to
developing state-of-the-art recommender systems. The authors present current
algorithmic approaches for generating personalized buying proposals, such as
collaborative and content-based filtering, as well as more interactive and
knowledge-based approaches. They also discuss how to measure the effectiveness of
recommender systems and illustrate the methods with practical case studies. The
final chapters cover emerging topics such as recommender systems in the social web
and consumer buying behavior theory. Suitable for computer science researchers and
students interested in getting an overview of the field, this book will also be
useful for professionals looking for the right technology to build real-world
recommender systems.
Numerical Methods and Optimization in Finance Manfred Gilli 2019-08-16
Computationally-intensive tools play an increasingly important role in financial
decisions. Many financial problems—ranging from asset allocation to risk
management and from option pricing to model calibration—can be efficiently handled
using modern computational techniques. Numerical Methods and Optimization in
Finance presents such computational techniques, with an emphasis on simulation and
optimization, particularly so-called heuristics. This book treats quantitative
analysis as an essentially computational discipline in which applications are put
into software form and tested empirically. This revised edition includes two new
chapters, a self-contained tutorial on implementing and using heuristics, and an
explanation of software used for testing portfolio-selection models. Postgraduate
students, researchers in programs on quantitative and computational finance, and
practitioners in banks and other financial companies can benefit from this second
edition of Numerical Methods and Optimization in Finance. Introduces numerical
methods to readers with economics backgrounds Emphasizes core simulation and
optimization problems Includes MATLAB and R code for all applications, with sample
code in the text and freely available for download
Universities in Change Andreas Altmann 2012-09-10 Universities find themselves in
dynamic change. They are confronted with growing expectations from their
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stakeholders, increasing international competition, and new technological
challenges. Featuring insights and in-depth case studies from leading researchers
and university decision makers from around the world, this book argues that
institutions of higher education, in order to be successful, have to actively
reflect on circumstances, visions, and strategies to master the future. Drawing
from their experiences across a diverse array of institutions in Europe, Asia, and
the Americas, the authors explore the pressures on today’s universities and the
opportunities for excelling in the contest for resources. They discuss operational
issues, such as strategic management, IT governance, leadership development, and
entrepreneurial culture, and broader concerns, such as the roles and
responsibilities of universities in promoting technology transfer and economic and
social development. The result is a resource that not only reveals and analyzes
universities from an organizational perspective, but presents best practice models
and concrete inspiration for management and policymaking.
Active Materials Peter Fratzl 2021-12-20 What are active materials? This book aims
to introduce and redefine conceptions of matter by considering materials as
entities that ‘sense’ and respond to their environment. By examining the modeling
of, the experiments on, and the construction of these materials, and by developing
a theory of their structure, their collective activity, and their functionality,
this volume identifies and develops a novel scientific approach to active
materials. Moreover, essays on the history and philosophy of metallurgy,
chemistry, biology, and materials science provide these various approaches to
active materials with a historical and cultural context. The interviews with
experts from the natural sciences included in this volume develop new
understandings of ‘active matter’ and active materials in relation to a range of
research objects and from the perspective of different scientific disciplines,
including biology, physics, chemistry, and materials science. These insights are
complemented by contributions on the activity of matter and materials from the
humanities and the design field. Discusses the mechanisms of active materials and
their various conceptualizations in materials science. Redefines conceptions of
active materials through interviews with experts from the natural sciences.
Contextualizes, historizes, and reflects on different notions of matter/materials
and activity through contributions from the humanities. A highly interdisciplinary
approach to a cutting-edge research topic, with contributions from both the
sciences and the humanities.
Smart Grids Stuart Borlase 2017-12-19 What exactly is smart grid? Why is it
receiving so much attention? What are utilities, vendors, and regulators doing
about it? Answering these questions and more, Smart Grids: Infrastructure,
Technology, and Solutions gives readers a clearer understanding of the drivers and
infrastructure of one of the most talked-about topics in the electric utility
market—smart grid. This book brings together the knowledge and views of a vast
array of experts and leaders in their respective fields. Key Features Describes
the impetus for change in the electric utility industry Discusses the business
drivers, benefits, and market outlook of the smart grid initiative Examines the
technical framework of enabling technologies and smart solutions Identifies the
role of technology developments and coordinated standards in smart grid, including
various initiatives and organizations helping to drive the smart grid effort
Presents both current technologies and forward-looking ideas on new technologies
Discusses barriers and critical factors for a successful smart grid from a
utility, regulatory, and consumer perspective Summarizes recent smart grid
initiatives around the world Discusses the outlook of the drivers and technologies
for the next-generation smart grid Smart grid is defined not in terms of what it
is, but what it achieves and the benefits it brings to the utility, consumer,
society, and environment. Exploring the current situation and future challenges,
the book provides a global perspective on how the smart grid integrates twentyfirst-century technology with the twentieth-century power grid. CRC Press Authors
Speak Stuart Borlase speaks about his book. Watch the video
Natural Computing in Computational Finance Anthony Brabazon 2010-07-11 The
chapters in this book illustrate the application of a range of cutting-edge
natural computing and agent-based methodologies in computational finance and
economics. The eleven chapters were selected following a rigorous, peer-reviewed,
selection process.
New Developments in the Theory of Networks Mika Tuunanen 2011-01-12 The theory of
networks aims at developing theoretical views on the design and management of
alliances, franchise chains, licensing, joint ventures, cooperatives, and venture
capital relations. The current trend in economics and management of networks is
twofold: First there is a strong tendency toward application of theoretical
approaches developed both in organizational economics, strategic management and
organization theory. The second trend refers to the development of more
integrative views on networks. Especially, combining organizational economics,
strategic management and relational views on networks are very promising research
directions. Starting from this status of research, the current book emphasizes
network research as a theory-driven field by offering new perspectives on contract
design, decision and ownership rights, value creation, knowledge management and
the role of social capital in franchising networks, alliances and cooperatives.
Guide to Advanced Empirical Software Engineering Forrest Shull 2007-11-21 This
book gathers chapters from some of the top international empirical software
engineering researchers focusing on the practical knowledge necessary for
conducting, reporting and using empirical methods in software engineering. Topics
and features include guidance on how to design, conduct and report empirical
studies. The volume also provides information across a range of techniques,
methods and qualitative and quantitative issues to help build a toolkit applicable
to the diverse software development contexts
Declarative Programming and Knowledge Management Petra Hofstedt 2020-05-05 This
book constitutes revised selected papers from the 22nd International Conference on
Applications of Declarative Programming and Knowledge Management, INAP 2019, the
33rd Workshop on Logic Programming, WLP 2019, and the 27th Workshop on Functional
and (Constraint) Logic Programming, WFLP 2019. The 15 full papers and 1 short
paper presented in this volume were carefully reviewed and selected from 24
submissions. The contributions present current research activities in the areas of
declarative languages and compilation techniques, in particular for constraintbased, logical and functional languages and their extensions, as well as discuss
new approaches and key findings in constraint-solving, knowledge representation,
and reasoning techniques.
Computational Management Science Raquel J. Fonseca 2015-12-22 This volume contains
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contributions from the 11th International Conference on Management Science (CMS
2014), held at Lisbon, Portugal, on May 29-31, 2014. Its contents reflect the wide
scope of Management Science, covering different theoretical aspects for a quite
diverse set of applications. Computational Management Science provides a unique
perspective in relevant decision-making processes by focusing on all its
computational aspects. These include computational economics, finance and
statistics; energy; scheduling; supply chains; design, analysis and applications
of optimization algorithms; deterministic, dynamic, stochastic, robust and
combinatorial optimization models; solution algorithms, learning and forecasting
such as neural networks and genetic algorithms; models and tools of knowledge
acquisition, such as data mining; and all other topics in management science with
the emphasis on computational paradigms.
Distributed Optimization and Statistical Learning Via the Alternating Direction
Method of Multipliers Stephen Boyd 2011 Surveys the theory and history of the
alternating direction method of multipliers, and discusses its applications to a
wide variety of statistical and machine learning problems of recent interest,
including the lasso, sparse logistic regression, basis pursuit, covariance
selection, support vector machines, and many others.
Research and Development in Intelligent Systems XXIII Frans Coenen 2010-05-30 The
papers in this volume are the refereed technical papers presented at AI-2006, the
Twenty-sixth SGAI International Conference on Innovative Techniques and
Applications of Artificial Intelligence, held in Cambridge in December 2006. They
present new and innovative developments in the field. For the first time the
volume also includes the text of short papers presented as posters at the
conference.
Recommender Systems Handbook Francesco Ricci 2015-11-17 This second edition of a
well-received text, with 20 new chapters, presents a coherent and unified
repository of recommender systems’ major concepts, theories, methodologies,
trends, and challenges. A variety of real-world applications and detailed case
studies are included. In addition to wholesale revision of the existing chapters,
this edition includes new topics including: decision making and recommender
systems, reciprocal recommender systems, recommender systems in social networks,
mobile recommender systems, explanations for recommender systems, music
recommender systems, cross-domain recommendations, privacy in recommender systems,
and semantic-based recommender systems. This multi-disciplinary handbook involves
world-wide experts from diverse fields such as artificial intelligence, humancomputer interaction, information retrieval, data mining, mathematics, statistics,
adaptive user interfaces, decision support systems, psychology, marketing, and
consumer behavior. Theoreticians and practitioners from these fields will find
this reference to be an invaluable source of ideas, methods and techniques for
developing more efficient, cost-effective and accurate recommender systems.
Effective Management Dietmar Sternad 2019-10-30 This brand new textbook has been
designed to help your students to acquire or enhance their abilities in leading
and developing themselves, others, and organizations. Grounded in the findings of
both classic and recent management and leadership research, it translates the
theory into rigorous yet practical advice so that students will have the skills to
manage effectively and sustainably. The book takes an innovative learner-centric
approach, structured around different levels of management from individual
effectiveness, through to interpersonal effectiveness, and then team and
organizational effectiveness. With a global focus, lively writing style, and an
eye on current and future developments, it provides a succinct, accessible, and
engaging look at what it means to be a manager. Thanks to its extensive features
from thought-provoking questions to global case studies, this textbook will
provide you with all the necessary tools to run an introductory management course
which prepares students for the managerial challenges of the 21st century.
Accompanying online resources for this title can be found at
bloomsburyonlineresources.com/effective-management. These resources are designed
to support teaching and learning when using this textbook and are available at no
extra cost.
Entertainment Science Thorsten Hennig-Thurau 2018-08-01 The entertainment industry
has long been dominated by legendary screenwriter William Goldman’s “Nobody-KnowsAnything” mantra, which argues that success is the result of managerial intuition
and instinct. This book builds the case that combining such intuition with data
analytics and rigorous scholarly knowledge provides a source of sustainable
competitive advantage – the same recipe for success that is behind the rise of
firms such as Netflix and Spotify, but has also fueled Disney’s recent success.
Unlocking a large repertoire of scientific studies by business scholars and
entertainment economists, the authors identify essential factors, mechanisms, and
methods that help a new entertainment product succeed. The book thus offers a
timely alternative to “Nobody-Knows” decision-making in the digital era: while
coupling a good idea with smart data analytics and entertainment theory cannot
guarantee a hit, it systematically and substantially increases the probability of
success in the entertainment industry. Entertainment Science is poised to inspire
fresh new thinking among managers, students of entertainment, and scholars alike.
Thorsten Hennig-Thurau and Mark B. Houston – two of our finest scholars in the
area of entertainment marketing – have produced a definitive research-based
compendium that cuts across various branches of the arts to explain the phenomena
that provide consumption experiences to capture the hearts and minds of audiences.
Morris B. Holbrook, W. T. Dillard Professor Emeritus of Marketing, Columbia
University Entertainment Science is a must-read for everyone working in the
entertainment industry today, where the impact of digital and the use of big data
can’t be ignored anymore. Hennig-Thurau and Houston are the scientific
frontrunners of knowledge that the industry urgently needs. Michael Kölmel, media
entrepreneur and Honorary Professor of Media Economics at University of Leipzig
Entertainment Science’s winning combination of creativity, theory, and data
analytics offers managers in the creative industries and beyond a novel,
compelling, and comprehensive approach to support their decision-making. This
ground-breaking book marks the dawn of a new Golden Age of fruitful conversation
between entertainment scholars, managers, and artists. Allègre Hadida, Associate
Professor in Strategy, University of Cambridge
Mathematical Reviews 2004
Towards Sustainable Innovation Sven Pastoors 2017-03-13 With sustainability having
gained a lot of momentum over the last years and companies implementing strategies
to create corporate sustainability, there are lots of opportunities for
innovation. Thus, the two concepts of sustainability and innovation should not be
considered separately – they are closely interlinked with one another. The main
goal of sustainable innovation is to develop new products and technologies that
have a positive impact on the company's triple-bottom-line. To meet this aim, they
have to be ecologically and economically beneficial as well as socially balanced.
In order to help companies to improve their sustainable innovation process
practically, this book is structured into five possible phases of a sustainable
innovation process: Awareness of a sustainability problem, Identification &
Definition of the problem, Ideation & Evaluation of the solutions, Testing &
Enrichment of the solutions, Implementation of the solutions & Green Marketing.
Personalized Machine Learning Julian McAuley 2022-01-31 Explains methods behind
machine learning systems to personalize predictions to individual users, from
recommendation to dating and fashion.
Handbook on Information Technology in Finance Detlef Seese 2008-05-27 This
handbook contains surveys of state-of-the-art concepts, systems, applications,
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best practices as well as contemporary research in the intersection between IT and
finance. Included are recent trends and challenges, IT systems and architectures
in finance, essential developments and case studies on management information
systems, and service oriented architecture modeling. The book shows a broad range
of applications, e.g. in banking, insurance, trading and in non-financial
companies. Essentially, all aspects of IT in finance are covered.
Portfolio Management with Heuristic Optimization Dietmar G. Maringer 2006-07-02
Portfolio Management with Heuristic Optimization consist of two parts. The first
part (Foundations) deals with the foundations of portfolio optimization, its
assumptions, approaches and the limitations when "traditional" optimization
techniques are to be applied. In addition, the basic concepts of several heuristic
optimization techniques are presented along with examples of how to implement them
for financial optimization problems. The second part (Applications and
Contributions) consists of five chapters, covering different problems in financial
optimization: the effects of (linear, proportional and combined) transaction costs
together with integer constraints and limitations on the initital endowment to be
invested; the diversification in small portfolios; the effect of cardinality
constraints on the Markowitz efficient line; the effects (and hidden risks) of
Value-at-Risk when used the relevant risk constraint; the problem factor selection
for the Arbitrage Pricing Theory.
Optimization Heuristics in Econometrics Peter Winker 2001 Many problems in
statistics and econometrics offer themselves naturally to the use of optimization
heuristics. Standard methods applied to highly complex problems often produce
approximate results, of unknown quality, based on heavy assumptions. Optimization
heuristic methods provide powerful results to many complex problems, combined with
relatively simple implementation. The techniques used in optimization heurisitics
can be applied to problems encountered in econometrics, statistics and operations
research. * Offers a self-contained introduction to optimization heuristics in
econometrics and statistics * Features many examples of optimization heuristic
methods applied to real problems * Includes detailed coverage of the threshold
accepting heuristic methods applied to real problems * Provides suggestions for
further reading Split into three parts, the book opens with a general introduction
to optimization in statistics and econometrics, followed by detailed discussion of
a relatively new and very powerful optimization heuristic, threshold accepting.
The final part consists of many applications of the methods described earlier,
encompassing experimental design, model selection, aggregation of time series, and
censored quantile regression models. Those researching and working in
econometrics, statistics and operations research are given the tools to apply
optimization heuristic methods to real problems in their work. Postgraduate
students of statistics and econometrics will find the book provides a good
introduction to optimization heuristic methods.
Collaborative Recommendations: Algorithms, Practical Challenges and Applications
Shlomo Berkovsky 2018-11-30 Recommender systems are very popular nowadays, as both
an academic research field and services provided by numerous companies for ecommerce, multimedia and Web content. Collaborative-based methods have been the
focus of recommender systems research for more than two decades.
Hagenberg Research Bruno Buchberger 2009-05-29 BrunoBuchberger This book is a
synopsis of basic and applied research done at the various re search institutions
of the Softwarepark Hagenberg in Austria. Starting with 15 coworkers in my
Research Institute for Symbolic Computation (RISC), I initiated the Softwarepark
Hagenberg in 1987 on request of the Upper Aus trian Government with the objective
of creating a scienti?c, technological, and economic impulse for the region and
the international community. In the meantime, in a joint e?ort, the Softwarepark
Hagenberg has grown to the current (2009) size of over 1000 R&D employees and 1300
students in six research institutions, 40 companies and 20 academic study programs
on the bachelor, master’s and PhD level. The goal of the Softwarepark Hagenberg is
innovation of economy in one of the most important current technologies: software.
It is the message of this book that this can only be achieved and guaranteed long
term by “watering the root”, namely emphasis on research, both basic and applied.
In this book, we summarize what has been achieved in terms of research in the
various research institutions in the Softwarepark Hagenberg and what research
vision we have for the imminent future. When I founded the Softwarepark Hagenberg,
in addition to the “watering the root” principle, I had the vision that such a
technology park can only prosper if we realize the “magic triangle”, i.e. the
close interaction of research, academic education, and business applications at
one site, see Figure 1.
Natural Computing in Computational Finance Anthony Brabazon 2010-06-09 The
chapters in this book illustrate the application of a range of cutting-edge
natural computing and agent-based methodologies in computational finance and
economics. The eleven chapters were selected following a rigorous, peer-reviewed,
selection process.
Efficient Asset Management Richard O. Michaud 2008-03-03 In spite of theoretical
benefits, Markowitz mean-variance (MV) optimized portfolios often fail to meet
practical investment goals of marketability, usability, and performance, prompting
many investors to seek simpler alternatives. Financial experts Richard and Robert
Michaud demonstrate that the limitations of MV optimization are not the result of
conceptual flaws in Markowitz theory but unrealistic representation of investment
information. What is missing is a realistic treatment of estimation error in the
optimization and rebalancing process. The text provides a non-technical review of
classical Markowitz optimization and traditional objections. The authors
demonstrate that in practice the single most important limitation of MV
optimization is oversensitivity to estimation error. Portfolio optimization
requires a modern statistical perspective. Efficient Asset Management, Second
Edition uses Monte Carlo resampling to address information uncertainty and define
Resampled Efficiency (RE) technology. RE optimized portfolios represent a new
definition of portfolio optimality that is more investment intuitive, robust, and
provably investment effective. RE rebalancing provides the first rigorous
portfolio trading, monitoring, and asset importance rules, avoiding widespread ad
hoc methods in current practice. The Second Edition resolves several open issues
and misunderstandings that have emerged since the original edition. The new
edition includes new proofs of effectiveness, substantial revisions of statistical
estimation, extensive discussion of long-short optimization, and new tools for
dealing with estimation error in applications and enhancing computational
efficiency. RE optimization is shown to be a Bayesian-based generalization and
enhancement of Markowitz's solution. RE technology corrects many current practices
that may adversely impact the investment value of trillions of dollars under
current asset management. RE optimization technology may also be useful in other
financial optimizations and more generally in multivariate estimation contexts of
information uncertainty with Bayesian linear constraints. Michaud and Michaud's
new book includes numerous additional proposals to enhance investment value
including Stein and Bayesian methods for improved input estimation, the use of
portfolio priors, and an economic perspective for asset-liability optimization.
Applications include investment policy, asset allocation, and equity portfolio
optimization. A simple global asset allocation problem illustrates portfolio
optimization techniques. A final chapter includes practical advice for avoiding
simple portfolio design errors. With its important implications for investment
practice, Efficient Asset Management 's highly intuitive yet rigorous approach to
defining optimal portfolios will appeal to investment management executives,
consultants, brokers, and anyone seeking to stay abreast of current investment
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technology. Through practical examples and illustrations, Michaud and Michaud
update the practice of optimization for modern investment management.
Optimisation, Econometric and Financial Analysis Erricos Kontoghiorghes 2007-05-17
This book addresses issues associated with the interface of computing,
optimisation, econometrics and financial modeling, emphasizing computational
optimisation methods and techniques. The first part addresses optimisation
problems and decision modeling, plus applications of supply chain and worst-case
modeling and advances in methodological aspects of optimisation techniques. The
second part covers optimisation heuristics, filtering, signal extraction and time
series models. The final part discusses optimisation in portfolio selection and
real option modeling.
Metaheuristics in the Service Industry Martin Josef Geiger 2009-05-30 Most
developed economics show the tendency of an increasing importance of modern
services such as tourism, logistical services, finance, and others. In many cases,
complex optimization problems can be found in this context, and the successful
operation of modern services often depends on the ability to solve the obtained
optimization models. Metaheuristics on the other hand present an interesting
problem-resolution paradigm that has attracted considerable interest in past
years. The book combines a set of selected and peer-reviewed articles, presenting
novel results of metaheuristics for modern services. In particular, applications
in the area of transportation and logistics are considered, while other areas
include production and financial services. Novel methodological approaches as well
as improved results are obtained, resulting in a considerable contribution to the
state-of-the-art of research in metaheuristics.
High Performance Computing Michela Taufer 2016-10-05 This book constitutes revised
selected papers from 7 workshops that were held in conjunction with the ISC High
Performance 2016 conference in Frankfurt, Germany, in June 2016. The 45 papers
presented in this volume were carefully reviewed and selected for inclusion in
this book. They stem from the following workshops: Workshop on Exascale Multi/Many
Core Computing Systems, E-MuCoCoS; Second International Workshop on Communication
Architectures at Extreme Scale, ExaComm; HPC I/O in the Data Center Workshop, HPCIODC; International Workshop on OpenPOWER for HPC, IWOPH; Workshop on the
Application Performance on Intel Xeon Phi – Being Prepared for KNL and Beyond,
IXPUG; Workshop on Performance and Scalability of Storage Systems, WOPSSS; and
International Workshop on Performance Portable Programming Models for
Accelerators, P3MA.
Who's who in Finance and Industry 2001
Optimization Methods Applied to Power Systems Francisco G. Montoya 2019-07-26 This
book presents an interesting sample of the latest advances in optimization
techniques applied to electrical power engineering. It covers a variety of topics
from various fields, ranging from classical optimization such as Linear and
Nonlinear Programming and Integer and Mixed-Integer Programming to the most modern
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methods based on bio-inspired metaheuristics. The featured papers invite readers
to delve further into emerging optimization techniques and their real application
to case studies such as conventional and renewable energy generation, distributed
generation, transport and distribution of electrical energy, electrical machines
and power electronics, network optimization, intelligent systems, advances in
electric mobility, etc.
An Introduction to Financial Option Valuation Desmond J. Higham 2004-04-15 This
book is intended for use in a rigorous introductory PhD level course in
econometrics, or in a field course in econometric theory. It covers the measuretheoretical foundation of probability theory, the multivariate normal distribution
with its application to classical linear regression analysis, various laws of
large numbers, central limit theorems and related results for independent random
variables as well as for stationary time series, with applications to asymptotic
inference of M-estimators, and maximum likelihood theory. Some chapters have their
own appendices containing the more advanced topics and/or difficult proofs.
Moreover, there are three appendices with material that is supposed to be known.
Appendix I contains a comprehensive review of linear algebra, including all the
proofs. Appendix II reviews a variety of mathematical topics and concepts that are
used throughout the main text, and Appendix III reviews complex analysis.
Therefore, this book is uniquely self-contained.
Who's who in Finance and Business 2004
Computational Methods in Financial Engineering Erricos Kontoghiorghes 2008-02-26
Computational models and methods are central to the analysis of economic and
financial decisions. Simulation and optimisation are widely used as tools of
analysis, modelling and testing. The focus of this book is the development of
computational methods and analytical models in financial engineering that rely on
computation. The book contains eighteen chapters written by leading researchers in
the area on portfolio optimization and option pricing; estimation and
classification; banking; risk and macroeconomic modelling. It explores and brings
together current research tools and will be of interest to researchers, analysts
and practitioners in policy and investment decisions in economics and finance.
Production Factor Mathematics Martin Grötschel 2010-08-05 Mathematics as a
production factor or driving force for innovation? Those, who want to know and
understand why mathematics is deeply involved in the design of products, the
layout of production processes and supply chains will find this book an
indispensable and rich source. Describing the interplay between mathematical and
engineering sciences the book focusses on questions like How can mathematics
improve to the improvement of technological processes and products? What is
happening already? Where are the deficits? What can we expect for the future? 19
articles written by mixed teams of authors of engineering, industry and
mathematics offer a fascinating insight of the interaction between mathematics and
engineering.
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